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March 6, 1975

Dr. Asa S. Knowles, President
Northeastern University
Richards Hall

360 Huntington Avenue

Loston, Massachusetts 02115

Dear Dr. Knowles:

At its March 5, 1975 meeting, the board of Trustees of New Fngland
Foundation for Osteopathic Medicine considered your suggestion of
appropriating $10,000. for a study grant to be undertaken by
Northeastern University for the feasihility of entering a contract to
provide basic science instruction for students of the proposed College
of Osteopathic Medicine., The Doard voted to take no action on your
proposal at this time.

We assume that you are aware the New England Foundation for
Osteopathic Medicine is reviewing other potential sites in New
Fngland. We appreciate your interest and will advise you further
regarding our final decision. If you have any further thoughts on
this matter we would be happy to hear from you.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,
Robert Russ=il Brown, D.C,
Chairman of the .oard of Directors -
New England “oundation Fo:

RRD:wh Usteopathic Medicine

cc: Dr. Loring M. Thompson



